
Ted Kheel comments on the Commission Congestion Pricing Plan

In an Op-Ed, February 12, 2008, for City Hall newspaper, Ted right off the bat 
attacks the unfairness in the city plan as modified by the NYC Traffic Mitigation 

Commission.

Kheel led off his article with these two paragraphs:

The congestion pricing commission endorsed Mayor Bloomberg’s 
plan featuring an $8 toll to drive into Manhattan. Despite the 
lopsided vote, the plan still faces an uphill battle. Why? Because 
drivers from outside Manhattan will pay to ease traffic in 
Manhattan. Terrific — if you live in Gramercy Park. 

No wonder city and state legislators from the boroughs lined up to 
oppose Mayor Bloomberg’s original plan last year, and will 
probably oppose the final plan.


